
High & Maple Streets Traffic Signal Upgrades

(South Street- Lyman St)

What is happening?

Traffic signals will be upgraded, and bicyclist & pedestrian access improved.

How will this affect you? 

The streets remain open during construction with reduced travel lanes.

When

Wednesday, August 18, 2021 @ 6:30 PM

Attend Zoom Meeting

www.mass.gov/massdot-highway-design-
public-hearings

Please note this meeting will be recorded. Information is available on the above referenced 

website.

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. MassDOT provides 

reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon request, as appropriate. To request 

accommodation or language assistance, please contact by phone [857-368-8580], fax [857-368-0602], relay 7-1-1, or by email 

[MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us]. Requests should be made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult 

to arrange services including sign-language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least ten 

business days before the meeting.  

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: massdotprojectmanagement@dot.state.ma.us 

Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie E. Lavallee, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer,  

MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02216, Attention: Project Management, PROJECT FILE NO. 606450 


